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As Director of the City of Alexandria’s Department of 

Transportation and Environmental Services, Yon Lambert 

oversees a staff of more than 250, with an annual operating 

budget of $95 million. Some of his favorite projects include the 

new, infill Potomac Yard Metrorail Station (which is under 

construction and expected to open in spring 2022) and 

Metroway, Virginia’s first Bus Rapid Transit (BRT) line along Route 

1. Under his leadership, the City is making major investments in 

two new BRT lines and electric buses for Alexandria’s DASH 

system. He is also very excited about the City’s Smart Mobility program, which is applying 

information technology to the City’s transportation system. 

Yon holds a B.A. from the University of South Carolina and a Master of Public Administration 

from Virginia Tech. Lambert is an alumnus of post-graduate programs at Harvard’s Kennedy 

School of Government, the University of Virginia and the University of Miami (FL) School of 

Architecture. 
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